
From: Andrew Lord [mailto:Andrew.Lord@cotswoldsaonb.org.uk]  
Sent: 18 September 2015 11:49 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Core Strategy 2015 Consultation. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: Minerals and Waste Core Strategy 2015 Consultation. 
 
The Cotswolds Conservation Board broadly supports the Plans avoidance of 
minerals and waste development from within the Oxfordshire AONBs.  The Board 
also supports Policy C8 in respect of Landscape and its supporting text in respect of 
the Oxfordshire AONBs. 
 
With thanks 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Lord 
MA BA (Hons) MRTPI 
 
Planning and Landscape Officer 
 
Cotswolds Conservation Board 
The Old Prison 
Fosse Way 
Northleach 
Gloucestershire 
GL54 3JH 
 
Direct Dial : 01451 862004 
 

 
 


